McMaster University Retirees Association Nominating Committee Report

Honourary President Dr. Arthur Bourns

MURA Council 2007/2008

Executive

Past President Dr. Brian Ives (ex officio)

President (nominated)

Ms. Helen Barton (one year term)

Vice President (Nominated)

Ms. Joan Parker (one year term)

Treasurer* Ms. Beth Csordas

Secretary* Ms. Marianne Van der Wel

Councillors

Nominated for office until 2010

2nd term Mr. Rod Phillips

2nd term Mr. John McCutcheon
1st term Ms. Helen Dietsche

Continuing in office until 2009

Dr. Geoffrey Evans Ms. Kathy Overholt Ms. Pam Penny

Continuing in office until 2008

Ms. Margaret Jenkins Dr. Roman March Ms. Joan Morris

Further nominations for these positions will be received by the Secretary of the Association up to seven (7) days prior to the date set for the annual general meeting from nominators who are regular members of the Association together with the verbal or written acceptance of the nominee. Nominations will also be received from regular active members at the annual general meeting.

Article 8.01 (c) of the MURA Constitution

Respectfully submitted by the Nominating Committee of MURA

Kathy Overholt and Geoffrey Evans Shirley Lucken and Sheila Pepper Chairman Representing Council
Representing the MURA membership
Mildred Mclaren